
 

 
 

 

Date 

 

Participant Name  
Participant Address 
 
  

Dear XXXXXX:  

 

I would like to personally thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedule to attend the 
First Responder Safety Training. The feedback and input you provided regarding this course will 
greatly assist in improving the Clean Cities Learning Program curriculum to better meet the 
needs of our participants.  

 

We value the skills and knowledge that you brought to the training, and we enjoyed the 
opportunity to provide you with further knowledge. We hope you will consider joining us for 
training workshops and events in the future. In the meantime, please let us know if we can 
assist you in any way. Again, thank you for your effort in making the curriculum a success. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Signature Here 

 

 

Name 
Title 
Address Line 1 
Address Line 2 
Phone Number 
Email address 

 


